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19th March 2020 
 
 

SCHOOL CLOSURE – HOMEWORK ACTIVITIES 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As you will know, schools across England including St Andrew’s will be closed to most children 
from Friday 20th March. We do not know at this point how long the closures are likely to last.  
 
We have provided some books and work activities that the children can do whilst they are at 
home during the closure period. In order to facilitate these activities, we are sending home 
with each child an exercise book and pen/pencil. The children have also been provided with 
CGP study books. 
 
We are keen not to restrict any of our children from being able to undertake these tasks if 
they do not have access to a printer, so there will be no requirement for you to print out 
work. Instead we have focussed on activities the children can do at home including providing 
links to websites with on-line resources etc. 
 
All the work we are providing is optional and we want you to choose, based on your family 
circumstances, how much and how often you ask your child to undertake homeworking 
activities. We will NOT be asking for work to be returned, we will not comment on how much 
or how little has been done and we will not be marking it. 
 
If you have any questions or require our support, you can email us at school using 
admin@standrews.calderdale.sch.uk. We will do our best to respond to you dependent on 
staffing levels. 
 
Thank you once again for your support. 
 
 
 
Mrs K Smith 
Headteacher 
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